
 

If this e-mail doesn't work for you formatting-wise use the 
link here to view the Newsletter - this link will change every 
week to the current week's newsletter 

ZINE PAYMENT 

THE DIGITAL RELEASE OF THE 
ZINE 

To communicate with your fellow members - JOIN THE DISCORD 

For an informational hub of all anime society events, zines and newsletters - CHECK OUT 
THE WEBSITE 

 

The year is finally coming to an end, and with it my position as Comms Officer. I have 
enjoyed maintaining the online presence of the society this year, especially the Zine. I want 
to thank James, the president, for helping me out with a lot of stuff along the way and I 
hope I can do the same for Ben next year! We still have a couple of events to go though, and 
some important information regarding buying the Zine, so without further ado here is the 
final newsletter for the year - 

 

https://www.nottsanime.co.uk/newsletter
https://su.nottingham.ac.uk/shop?activity_id=200&category_id=6
https://www.dropbox.com/s/pdlvc01g09lxh9j/Zine%2013.pdf?dl=1
https://www.dropbox.com/s/pdlvc01g09lxh9j/Zine%2013.pdf?dl=1
https://www.nottsanime.co.uk/discord
https://www.nottsanime.co.uk/
https://www.nottsanime.co.uk/


Zine Payment 

The SU has finally put up the online order form, so if you pre-ordered a copy of the Zine and 
didn't manage to collect one at yesterday's Anime Monday session then make sure to go on 
over to the link at the top of the e-mail to order one. If you aren't interested in a physical 
copy and just want to read the online edition, there is also a link for that at the top. In-
person collection will be from my house so if you want to know my address for that either 
DM me on discord (BlitzNexus#8734) or e-mail me personally (psymf8@nottingham.ac.uk). 
If you didn't order a copy of the Zine but would like one anyway, we do have a few spares so 
order away! 

Committee Choice Night 

7pm A41 Clive Granger Building - 
(11/05/2022) 

For our final Wednesday event of the year we'll be coming full circle by ending where we 
started the year off - a committee choice night! This will be a screening event where we 
watch the first episode of 6 different anime chosen by 6 different committee members! This 
will be the last time you get to experience the impeccable anime taste of the current 
committee so do come along on the 11th! 

Anime Karaoke Night 

7pm B46 Trent Building - (14/05/2022) 

For our very last event this year, we shall be going out with a bang with some Anime Song 
Karaoke! Just a bit of fun to cap off the year, so if you want to flex how well you know your 
favourite anime's opening or ending song, this is the event to do it! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Have a great week, good luck on all of your exams/coursework and thank you for coming to 
Anime Society this year! 

- Matt (Communications Officer) 
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